
From: Brenda Morrison   
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 4:21:45 PM 
To: aletham@kawarthalakes.ca <aletham@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Subject: Off Road Vehicles  

  
I disagree with Off Road Vehicles being allowed on City of Kawartha streets. Community safety is a top 

priority and Off Road Vehicles would pose a risk to themselves and others if allowed on our streets. 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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